
Mr. Donald Triplett 
Email address:  13938-29688750@requests.muckrock.com 
 
Dear Mr. Triplett: 
 
This is in response to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request dated October 24, 2014.  
You asked for the following: 

1. A copy of the article/webpage that was originally found at the following link before it was 
removed: https://www.fws.gov/international/publications-and-media/ebola-outbreak.html 
 
2.  A copy of any/all revisions to the following article/webpage within the last 60 
days: http://www.fws.gov/international/wildlife-without-borders/global-program/wildlife-
disease.html 
 
3.  A copy of the blog post written by Estelle Raballand, which was originally posted to the 
blog "Open Spaces" and found at the following link: 
http://www.fws.gov/news/blog/index.cfm/2014/8/12/How-the-Current-Ebola-Outbreak-is-
Affecting-OntheGround-Conservation-Work 
 
4.  Any/all emails or other correspondence regarding the above articles/webpages/blog posts, 
as well as the CNS News article (http://cnsnews.com/news/article/penny-starr/us-fish-and-
wildlife-service-ebola-consequence-deforestation-and-climate). 
 

We have enclosed 74 files consisting of 810 pages that we are releasing in their entirety. One set of 
54 pages is currently under review and will be released to you next week. 

We do not bill requesters for FOIA processing fees when their fees are less than $50.00, because 
the cost of collection would be greater than the fee collected.  See 43 C.F.R. § 2.49(a)(1).   
Therefore, there is no billable fee for the processing of this request and there is no need for us to 
address your request for a fee waiver. 

For your information, Congress excluded three discrete categories of law enforcement and national 
security records from the requirements of FOIA.  See 5 U.S.C. 552(c).  This response is limited to 
those records that are subject to the requirements of FOIA.  This is a standard notification that is 
given to all our requesters and should not be taken as an indication that excluded records do, or do 
not, exist. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Pam Mozina on (703) 358-2698 or 
at pamela_mozina@fws.gov. 

 
 

  IN REPLY REFER TO: 
  FWS-2015-00133 
 
 
 

United States Department of the Interior 
 

FISH AND WILDLIFE SERVICE 
 

5275 Leesburg Pike, MS: IRTM 
Falls Church, VA 22041 
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      Sincerely,  

  

      Melissa Allen 
      FWS FOIA Officer 
 

Enclosures 
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